
 

 

Dear Athletes, Coaches, and Parents, 

We are pleased to welcome you to the Montreal Cup volleyball tournament.​
The event will be held at Collège Lionel-Groulx, located at:​
40 Rue Saint Louis, Ste-Thérèse, QC J7E 3G8 

Please enter through Door #112, located behind the tennis courts.​
Parking is free for the duration of the tournament. 

We wish all athletes, coaches, and accompanying persons an enjoyable tournament and 

much success. 

Rose Belair​
gestion@volleyLLL.com​
(514) 913-8847 

Danyk Sauro​
info@volleyLLL.com​
(514) 952-0220 

 

 



 

Access to the College 

●​ All athletes and visitors must enter the sports block through Door #112. 

●​ Doors will open 1 hour before the first match, and access to the courts will be 

allowed 30 minutes before the first match. 

Spectators​
Limited space on some of our courts requires us to restrict access for certain visitors: 

●​ Spectators may only access the stands or spaces designated for them by the 

college administration. 

Additional Guidelines 

●​ Athletes and coaches may not eat or drink in the gymnasium, except for water or 

sports drinks. 

●​ A designated area will be provided for athletes and coaches to have meals. 

●​ Microwaves are available. 

●​ Locker rooms are available for teams. 

 


